
ATTORNEY SLAWINSKI SELECTED AS VICE
CHAIR OF STATE BAR’S CONSTRUCTION AND
PUBLIC CONTRACT LAW BOARD

Steven J. Slawinski, of O’Neil Cannon, has been selected to become Vice Chair of the State
Bar’s Construction and Public Contract Law Board, effective July, 1, 2015. This section is
made up of attorneys who specialize in construction law and government contracts. He has
been a member of this section for many years and has been a section board member since
July of 2014.

Mr. Slawinski has been representing clients in complex construction, business, and real
estate litigation for nearly 30 years and was named one of the “Wisconsin’s Top Construction
Attorneys” by the Wisconsin Law Journal/Daily Reporter.

Learn more about Attorney Slawinski by visiting his full profile.
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